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SUMMARY
Establishes prohibitions for registered pharmacy benefit managers.

Imposes new requirements on registered pharmacy benefit managers with respect to preferred drug
lists and reimbursement of prescription drugs. Modifies procedures for appeal by pharmacy of
reimbursement paid by pharmacy benefit manager and remedies for successful appeal.
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